Dear 
Whilst I recognise it is vital that the UK works towards Net Zero in 2030, I am opposed to the SSEN proposals in Angus and Aberdeenshire for following reasons:
Please tick the reasons that apply to you:
· Impact on residents, landowners, farmers
· Impact on health
· Impact on my home/farm
· Impact on community wellbeing
· Impact on house prices
· Impact on agricultural land
· Impact on beautiful Angus views
· Impact on businesses
· Impact on tourism
· Concerned about noise/traffic/pollution
· Impact on wildlife
· Impact on ecology (relationship between living organisms and environment
· Impact on the natural environment
· Inadequate public consultation/meetings
· Other – please specify:
……………………………………………………………………………………….
……………………………………………………………………………………….
……………………………………………………………………………………….
I believe that SSEN has grossly underestimated the impact of these projects and are ignoring communities to increase their profits. Revaluation is required putting people before profits.
Yours sincerely


Please send to:   MPs, MSPs, Angus Councillors – as per email sheet
Martha Smart, Community Liaison Manager – email:  TKUP@sse.com
Address: Grampian House, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

